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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, December 12, 2021 1:59 PM

To: carolstix

Cc: Clerk's Department; Ingrid Richards

Subject: Re: Marijuana dispensaries 

Hi Ms. Stix. Thank you so much for taking the time to write to share your perspective. We benefit enormously from 

community input. I am copying Village Manager Richards to ensure your comments are included in the compendium 

circulated to the full board. With appreciation, Jane 

Jane Veron 

Mayor 

Village of Scarsdale 

Mayor@scarsdale.com 

Follow me @mayorjaneveron 

 

 

Sign-up for NotifyMe to receive official news and info 

Visit us on the web at www.scarsdale.com 

 

 

On Dec 10, 2021, at 3:44 PM, carolstix <carolstix@gmail.com> wrote: 

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

After observing dispensaries in Great Barrington and Lee, Massachusetts I am in favor of having one in 

Scarsdale. 

First, customers there vary in age, in about equal numbers, from elderly to younger, as I imagine local 

customers would vary in age. 

Customers there are completely orderly, requiring no police protection. Dispensaries would attract 

shoppers to other stores in the Village as well as generating additional sales tax revenue. 

In fact a local dispensary would be a convenience to the many older people who rely on marijuana for 

pain relief. 

Sincerely, Carol Stix 

                   112 Carthage Road 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


